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Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

Sidewalk part deux this time with pictures 

zbarowitz@gmail.com <zbarowitz@gmail.com> Wed, Jul 11, 2018 at 5:31 PM
To: Tuck O'Brien <SGO@portlandmaine.gov>, Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

Tuck Nell; 
When I brought up the possibility and efficacy of a wider sidewalk today at the meeting it was met with general perplexity.
Yet undeterred here are a few sketches to demonstrate the idea as well as a work around so that the driveway will still like
up with D Street (are a lot of people expected to use D Street).  
Thanks 
Zack 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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